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Missing 14-year-old girl found

Caledon OPP?reports Rose Oria has been found.
The 14-year-old disappeared from her Olde Base Line Road home early in the morning of June 5.

Police reported late Wednesday night that she had made her way to the Brampton area, and had returned home. She was reported to
be in good health.

Police expressed appreciation to the public for their help in locating her.
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